August 2, 2022
To whom it may concern,

My name is Ismael Lara de Moura. | am a designated training pilot for Skydive Ontario on
C182 and King Air B90. This letter is to certify that, in the King Air B90, Jamie Brooks has
demonstrated a high level of proficiency in all phases of flight during 702 operations
(Skydiving). If you wish to discuss Jamie's piloting ability or his character in further detalil,
please don’t hesitate to contact me at (778) 709-1554 or ismael_davis@hotmail.com.

Regards,

o

Ismael Lara de Moura



